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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During January pupils study various aspects of Scotland as part of the curriculum. This year we are holding 
a Scottish / Burn’s Celebration on the afternoon of Thursday 23rd January. Pupils are encouraged to 
fully take part in this. Your son/daughter is very welcome to wear something Scottish to school that day. 
The school day will run as normal with an early lunch time at 12.15pm. 
 
Some senior pupils will be attending the celebration and transport arrangements have been put in place 
for them. Pupils will travel in their usual transport to go home. 
 
Selected S3 pupils are running a Scottish café on Friday 24th January. There are two time slots and each 
year group has been allocated a time slot to ensure everyone has an opportunity to attend the café. Please 
adhere to your timeslot. The café will be held in the Cedarbank main building and we would love for you to 
come along. If your child is at Deans or Armadale then you are required to pick them up and bring them 
along to the café. 
 
If you would like to attend then please fill in the tear off slip below and return to your child’s tutor teacher 
by Monday 20th. If you have any food allergies then please let us know. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Alison Docherty, Class Teacher 
 
Lesley Ballantyne, Home Economics Teacher & Family Learning Coordinator 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Childs name……………………………….. 
 
My child is in S1 or S2 and I will be attending the Scottish café at 9:30- 10:30 
 
If so how many people and any food allergies ………………………………… 
 
My Child is in S3 – S6 and I will be attending the Scottish café at 10:30 – 11:30      
 
If so how many people and any food allergies …………………………………………. 


